
CCE Newsletter
 
Welcome to the CCE Newsletter, in which we cover
updates of the Center's activities and initiatives,
upcoming events and opportunities!

Civic Engagement activities

Tree Planting at EcoPark

A traditional tree planting event took place in Karagacheva Grove. The event was organized by the
AUCA Center for Civic Engagement together with the Franco-Kyrgyz Association of Ecotourism
(AFKE).

Anyone could take part in the event; all they had to do was register in advance. In addition to
AUCA students, this time the action included schoolchildren, wards of the ARAKET project, whose
goal is to improve life in new buildings in Kyrgyzstan. In total, about 200 students and
schoolchildren took part in the event.

This year the project “Ecopark “Karagachyovaya Roshcha”” turns five years old. In 2018, the
Bishkek City Hall, the American University of Central Asia and the Franco-Kyrgyz Ecotourism
Association (AFKE) signed an agreement on the joint implementation of the project. It is worth
recalling that Karagachevaya Grove is the oldest park in Bishkek. It was founded in 1881 by the
scientist-horticulturist, corresponding member of the Russian Academy of Sciences Alexei Fetisov.

Elm Grove is under special care of the AUCA leadership. This time, AUCA President Timothy
O'Connor and AUCA Vice President Chyngyz Shamshiev took part in the event.

A total of 311 seedlings were planted on this day, and over the five years of the project’s existence,
a total of 3,500 trees were planted. This means that 7,000 citizens are provided with oxygen.

Fatima Club Sustainability Workshops

Series of workshops conducted to promote environmental awareness and explore green career
opportunities among participants of the Fatima Club at AUCA. On November 3td, was held first
workshop on "Sustainable Eco Trends and Practices", with engaging game where they explored
the latest eco trends and practices, gained practical tools for a greener future. Speaker of the
Workshop was AUCA Sustainability Coordinator- Mira Dzhakshylykova. A significant focus of the
first workshop was on exploring diverse eco-friendly paradigms encompassing renewable energy,
waste management, and conservation strategies. Through engaging workshops, participants were
equipped with practical insights into implementing these sustainable practices in their daily lives.

The second workshop was held on November 24th, “Future Green Careers” with guest speaker
from Philippiness- Gilbert M.Sedigo. His insights highlighted emerging green career trajectories
aligned with environmental sustainability, catering to the aspirations of the younger generation.

The workshops aimed to provide comprehensive insights into sustainable practices, underscore
the significance of environmental conservation, and illuminate potential career pathways
contributing to ecological preservation. Post-workshop, a gamified approach using the Kahoot
platform was employed to reinforce acquired knowledge. This interactive game served as a tool to
solidify lessons learned and emphasize sustained engagement and retention in sustainable
endeavors.

In conclusion, these interconnected workshops formed a holistic learning framework. Commencing
with foundational introductions, progressing to immersive insights into sustainable practices, and
culminating in pragmatic career-centric discussions, the workshops empowered participants with
knowledge, skills, and a conscientious mindset. They aimed to instill a proactive pursuit of
sustainability, urging participants to integrate eco-consciousness into both professional trajectories
and everyday decisions.

Fatima Club’s Climate Fresk and Climate Change Workshop and Team
Building on December 16-17

On December 16-17 the «Fatima Club» organized an incredible two-day trip to Ala-Archa, a
picturesque snowy destination that offered students a delightful stay at the welcoming “Olive
Hotel”. Throughout the time there, the hotel's cozy atmosphere and stunning views created the
perfect setting for students’ activities and discussions.

The purpose of the event was to conduct a “Climate Change and Climate Fresk” workshop, where
students were provided with a deep understanding of climate change. Students also had the
opportunity to use Climate Fresk cards to selectively consider the situation with climate change and
how it affects all areas of human life in nature. Beyond the workshop, the team activities played a
significant role in enhancing our experience. As President of “Fatima Club” Fatima Sajjadi
mentioned: “These activities not only brought us closer but also facilitated a stronger sense of
camaraderie among the participants. Our collective hike through Ala-Archa National Park was not
just an adventure; it was a shared experience that strengthened our bonds and allowed for
enjoyable interactions. To sum it up, the trip was a rich blend of learning and social bonding. We
not only expanded our knowledge about climate change but also forged new friendships and honed
our teamwork skills. Personally, this journey felt like an exhilarating adventure that left a lasting
mark on me and enhanced my understanding of both the environment and teamwork.”

SIDP&ACEP Projects:

In Fall 2023, SIDP approved 12 students
projects:

“TIFE” by Artur Kim
“Speak Up with Art” by Sezimai Kubatova
“Youth Association for Mental Development” by
Elaman Abdullaev
“Using remote sensing and ground-based
approaches to study waste polygon impacts on
Bishkek citizens” by Jung Yoonho 
“Basketball for All” by Maginur Dzhaparova
“Centralized Educational Data Collection and
Analysis System” by Nikita Achkasov
“Socio-economic impact of ground-water level
changes around Karagachevaya Roshcha” by
Kanyshai Zheenbekova
“Crossing Boundaries for a Greener Tomorrow”
by Zhypara Kadyrakunova
“The right to life without violence” by Aidana
Umetalieva
“FLEX Volunteering Club” by Aizirek
Abdykaimova
“Achyk Jol” by Anastasiia Pak
“Mentorship Program (UNET)” by Nurbolot
Piritdinov 

In Fall 2023, ACEP approved 8 students
projects:

“Yalda Cultural Night” by Kobra Soltani
“Mental Health Awareness (Good Mental Health
Phase II) – Empowering Afghan Women
Program”  by Shahnaz Haidary
“TOEFL Tutoring Program for Afghan females”
by  Zahra Danish Jafari
“Empower Afghan Youth; life skills for mental
health” by  Fatema Hosseini
“Education Bank” by  Milad Yaqubi
“Jasha Initiative: Empowering Central Asia and
Afghanistan Towards a Sustainable Future”
Abdullah Nazari
“EmpowerHer: Afghan Women's
Entrepreneurship and Leadership Academy” by
Waris Ahmad Faizi
"Empowering Deprived Girls Through Online
English Education" by Murtaza Alizada

We look forward to learn more about students projects and share with you in the next
Newsletter issue.

Faculty engagement

CCE Experiential Learning Grant

Thanks to the CCE Experiential Learning Grant Associate Professor from Applied Mathematics and
Informatics Department Ms. Polina Dolmatova  has redesigned her “The Theory of Probabilities
and Mathematical Statistics” course to incorporate the experiential learning pedagogy and civic
engagement through the project-based learning for Fall 2023 semester.
 
Professor Dolmatova shares her positive experience: " The course topics in syllabus were
preliminary and students were expected to slightly change them according to their preferences by
prior agreement with the professor. However, some students came up with absolutely different and
very important topics related to the corresponding track and demonstrated passion while making
the research on the suggested topics. Another important observation made was the students’
attitude to guest lectures. Students felt much more comfortable, open, and engaged when listening
to their peer – course teaching assistant Abdullah Nazari – than a guest speaker whose topic is not
relevant to their course project. This observation points to the importance of inviting junior and
senior students to be both guest speakers and teacher assistants in the course. Many students
prepared high-quality project papers. These materials will be published on the AUCA CTLT
resource as an open educational resource" 

Student's Support

OSUN Community Action Awards

AUCA Student, Zhypara  Kadyrakunova was supported to complete an internship at the Tian-Shan
High Mountain Scientific Center, which is connected to the Institute of Water Problems and
Hydropower of the National Academy of Sciences of Kyrgyz Republic.

During the initial one and a half months of the internship, Zhypara worked at the Institute of Water
Problems and Hydropower, where my responsibilities included reviewing scientific articles,
downloading and printing them. Additionally, she assisted in editing the annual report of the Tian-
Shan High Mountain Scientific Center on the Karabatkak and Bordu glaciers and was also involved
in organizing the annual Summer Scientific School titled "Complex Monitoring of Glaciers"
conducted by the Tian-Shan High Mountain Scientific Center. This year, it was funded by USAID as
part of the "USAID Regional Water and Vulnerable Environmental Activity" project. Zhypara's
responsibilities included collecting applications from participants, gathering resumes and necessary
documents from presenters and trainers, procuring the required equipment for the school, as well
as handling the logistics for participants and presenters.

From August 8th to 15th, Zhypara  participated in the Summer School, which took place on the
southern shore of Lake Issyk-Kul in Kyzyl-Suu, Jeti-Oguz district. The Summer School brought
together young specialists in glaciology, hydrometeorology, ecology, and related Earth sciences
from nine different countries, including Kyrgyzstan, Kazakhstan, Uzbekistan, Russia, the United
Kingdom, the United States, Japan, and France. The event featured eight presenters, five trainers,
and twenty participants. The program of the Summer School included field visits to the research
stations of the Tian-Shan High Mountain Scientific Center on the coast of Lake Issyk-Kul, in the
forested area of Kyzyl-Suu GM Station, and in the nival-glacial zone of the Karabatkak glacier.

During the Summer School, Zhypara provided organizational support by collecting presenter
presentations and assisting with their setup. She  also served as a facilitator during training
sessions on mass balance calculations for the Karabatkak and Bordu glaciers using real data
collected by the Tian-Shan High Mountain Scientific Center from 2022 to 2023.

 

Summit on Mobility/Immobility

In October 2023, 2 AUCA Students, Zhasmina Khalilova and Nurbolot Piritdinov  had the honor to
participate in the OSUN Mobility/Immobility Summit on the complexities of mobility and immobility
at Kakuma Refugee Camp in Kenya, organized by the OSUN Civic Engagement Initiative and
OSUN Hubs for Connected Learning Initiatives. The summit showcased a remarkable focus on
student leadership, fostering connections with peers and scholars globally. Through in-person
collaborations, synchronous discussions, and innovative technologies, we bridged distances,
embracing the spirit of global connectivity.This transformative experience highlighted the need for
cross-border cooperation, the potential of education to change the lives of people impacted by
forced migration, and the power of compassion to bring about tangible change. As Nurboloot
mentioned: “ I am immensely thankful to the camp organizers and Nurzhamal Karamoldoeva,
Executive Director, Civic Engagement, AUCA. The inclusive platform created by the OSUN Summit
organizers provided a unique opportunity for impactful dialogue, fostering a commitment to
addressing mobility and immobility issues. Grateful for the experience, I look forward to contributing
to a future of compassion and understanding, driven by the shared goal of creating real change.”

C5+1 YC Leadership Academy
 

In 2016, the U.S. Embassy in the Kyrgyz Republic created a dynamic C5+1 Youth Council that
brings together youth from Central Asia and Afghanistan with diverse backgrounds, leadership
skills, and mindsets for positive change. 
The C5+1 Youth Council program is administered by the Center for Civic Engagement of the
American University of Central Asia with a grant from the U.S. Embassy in the Kyrgyz Republic.
The opinions, findings and conclusions stated herein are those of the authors and do not
necessarily reflect those of the United States Department of State.
The goal of the project is to develop a regional network of civically engaged and English-speaking
youth leaders across Central Asia who work to advance C5+1 priorities. 
The project reaches English-speaking high school and university students from Central Asian
countries and Afghanistan and cooperates with C5+1 Youth Council alumni working and studying in
Central Asian countries and Afghanistan. The C5+1 Youth Council selects a diverse group of
university students residing in Bishkek representing Kazakhstan, Tajikistan, the Kyrgyz Republic,
Uzbekistan, Turkmenistan, and Afghanistan for Youth Council membership through an open call for
applications, based on their leadership skills, backgrounds, and interest in the Youth Council’s
objectives.
C5+1 Youth Council members and alumni conduct their own youth-led projects in Bishkek and
regions of the Kyrgyz Republic. 
Youth Council members and alumni conduct their own youth-led projects that align with the C5+1
platform agenda: Peace and Security, Economic Growth, Energy and Environment, People-to-
People Connections.

C5+1 Youth Council is delighted to share the highlights from the Leadership Academy which was
held on November 25-26, 2023.
It is an annual event designed to introduce the C5+1 agenda and develop project design, proposal
writing, teamwork, communication and leadership skills of the C5+1 YC members.
During this two-day program 25 participants improved their skills essential for future project
implementation by attending the experts-led workshops on design thinking, proposal & budget
design, monitoring & evaluation, and soft skills for project management.
Besides workshops members were introduced to the previous youth-led and alumni projects
implemented in 2023. At the end of the event, project teams pitched their ideas to the judges and
got valuable feedback for further development of Youth-Led Project Proposals 2024.

New members of the Center for Civic Engagement 

 
 
 

Adina Rashidova
C5+1 Youth Council Coordinator

 
 
 
 

Ademi Kydyralieva
Youth Council SMM/PR specialist

 
 

Dilshod Norov
C5+1 Youth Council Alumni
Coordinator

Civic Engagement Conferences and
Workshops

Visit to the Center of Civic engagement and Community service of the
American University in Beirut.

From September 10-15, 2023 thanks to the OSUN Civic Engagement Initiative’s travel grant CCE
Executive Director Nurzhamal Karamoldoeva visited colleagues from the Center of Civic
engagement and Community service of the American University in Beirut. Colleagues of CCECS
led by its Director Rabih Shibli had generously shared their experiences through project site visits
and productive meetings with counterparts both inside and outside of AUB. Established in 2008 the
CCECS positions AUB as a Frontline Responder in leading the community engagement work of
students, staff and faculty to address some of the most urgent issues in the region.

Rabih Shibli, Director of CCECS, AUB

Universities as Frontline Responders Workshop in Madrid, Spain

On October 18-19, 2023, the Talloires Network along with Open Society University Network held
the Universities as Frontline Responders Workshop in Madrid, Spain, hosted by Universidad
Camilo José Cela. During this two-day workshop, university leaders, students, government
representatives, network leaders, and leaders in philanthropy gathered to discuss models for
universities to serve as a “frontline responder” to address emergency conflicts and ongoing crises.
CCE Executive Director Nurzhamal Karamoldoeva has presented the case of AUCA CCE’s work
on the workshop’s first day as part of the showcase of six distinctive models for universities as
frontline responders in their own contexts. During a roundtable discussion, workshop participants
shared their own experiences with conflict, natural disaster, and underdevelopment based on their
own contexts. On the second day, participants considered the relationship between this initiative
and the global impact rankings and were joined by a representative from Times Higher Education.
Participants worked in small groups to explore possibilities and present on their own models. Next
steps include a policy paper and short film for the global higher education sector.

Democracy Innovation 2023: Citizens' Assemblies and Beyond, NEW
YORK CITY

On November 10-12, 2023 CCE Executive Director participated at the Hannah Arendt
Center's Democracy Innovation Workshop: Citizens' Assemblies and Beyond that took place at the
Barnard college in NYC. Organized by the Arendt Center's Democracy Innovation Hub, the
workshop was attended by scholars, organizers, and government officials in New York City to learn
about, explore and plan how to use deliberative democratic innovations.. Please find an insightful
overview on Citizens’ Assembly by Professor Roger Berkowitz here.

The Steering committee of the OSUN Civic Engagement Initiative'
meetup in Berlin, Germany

On November 27-30, 2023 the Steering committee of the OSUN Civic Engagement Initiative held
its annual meetup to reflect upon the progress made and discuss its strategic development in
Berlin. Head of CCE Nurzhamal Karamoldoeva participated in the gathering to brainstorm and plan
for the next years as well as to collaborate on ways to harmonize joint efforts with the colleagues
from the OSUN institutions. As a result, among other documents participants had developed an
action plan for each respective campus.     

Sustainable AUCA activities

United Nations Climate Change Conference COP28

Mira Dzhakshylykova- Sustainability Coordinator of AUCA has participated at the world's highest
decision-making body on climate issues and one of the largest international meetings in the world
at the United Nations Climate Change Conference COP28 representing AUCA and the education
sphere with youth involvement in Kyrgyzstan. COP28, held from November 30 to December 12,
2023, stands as the world's foremost decision-making body on climate issues and is among the
largest international gatherings globally. Mira Dzhakshylykova's presence at this high-profile event
not only showcased AUCA's commitment to sustainability but also highlighted the university's
active engagement in addressing climate challenges.The United Nations Climate Change
Conferences are yearly conferences held in the framework of the United Nations Framework
Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC). They serve as the formal meeting of the UNFCCC
parties (Conference of the Parties, COP) to negotiate and agree on action on how to tackle climate
change, limit emissions and halt global warming. Engaging with climate experts, contributing to
sessions, and networking with professionals was truly inspiring.
 
She also presented at the session "Amplifying youth-driven climate solutions: the impact of
education and green skills" in the Central Asian Pavilion and shared the case of EcoPark on
climate education. Being part of COP28 not only provided AUCA with a platform to share its
sustainability expertise but also facilitated valuable learning opportunities. Mira Dzhakshylykova's
engagement exemplified AUCA's dedication to fostering a sustainable future through education,
green skills, and innovative solutions. We are proud to have AUCA represented at COP28,
underscoring our commitment to global sustainability and youth involvement. As we continue to
champion environmental stewardship, we look forward to further opportunities to collaborate and
make a lasting impact on the world stage.

Climate Week in Kyrgyzstan

In September, AUCA, in collaboration with Unison Group, the Climate Change Committee of the
Green Alliance of Kyrgyzstan, and the Institute of Youth Development, actively launched a Climate
Week in Kyrgyzstan, which occurred from September 16 to 23. On September 21, AUCA hosted
the impactful "Zero Emissions Day" event with the primary objective of increasing public awareness
about the critical need for emission reduction.

Climate Week, dedicated to addressing climate change and sustainability issues, featured a series
of events, including lectures, discussions, workshops, and actions. The overarching goal was to
heighten awareness of climate challenges and advocate for positive behavioral changes.

Throughout the week, the focus extended to various crucial topics, such as the reduction of CO2
emissions, the promotion of alternative energy sources, sustainable consumption practices, and
adaptation measures to address climate change. AUCA's active involvement in these discussions
and activities underscored its commitment to fostering environmental awareness and contributing
to sustainable practices in the region.

Green AUCA activities

Trash art object "Full basket" of textile waste

Green October 2023 started at AUCA with the grand opening of the art object "Full Basket" at the
entrance to the campus and the presentation of its author, artist Steven Siegel, USA. From
September 29 to October 4, the installation was created in front of the entire AUCA community by
the hands of the author - artist and volunteers, and on October 6, the opening of the work took
place.

Steven Siegel travels around the world, paying attention to environmental issues that are most
relevant to a particular country, and then creates art objects designed to draw public attention to
them. In some countries, Stephen created installations dedicated to paper or plastic waste, tire
waste, electronic waste, etc. 

For Kyrgyzstan, one of such urgent problems is sewing waste, which was once again confirmed by
the results of the study presented by local eco-activists from “Tazar Kyrgyzstan” and BISHSI. Not
only are sewing waste disposed of in tons in landfills, they are also often burned, polluting the air,
while harmful chemical compounds are released.  

Therefore, the installation created by Steven Siegel in Bishkek and installed near AUCA was
dedicated to textile waste. According to the artist, it was created specifically "thrash", not
glamorous, in order to make Kyrgyzstanis who see it pay attention to this problem and think about
it.

Cooperation between AUCA and ENU (Kazakhstan, Astana) in
environmental programs and projects

On October 13, at the invitation of the Center for Civic Engagement, teachers of the L. N. Gumilyov
Eurasian National University (Astana, Republic of Kazakhstan), Professor of the Department of
Social Pedagogy and Self–Knowledge, Doctor of Pedagogical Sciences Gaini Karekeevna
Dlambetova and senior lecturer of the Department of Psychology, PhD Saulet Urazbekovna
Abenova, arrived at AUCA on a guest visit.

Teachers, despite representing non–environmental faculties, actively promote the topics of
sustainable development at their university, work on the project "Green School - Green University"
and involve students in various environmental activities, overseeing the student eco-volunteer club
at ENU.

A campus tour was held for the guests, especially Kazakhstanis were interested in the waste
management system and how the principles of the "green university" are implemented in AUCA.

Following the meeting, it was decided to share experiences, organize joint events, and introduce
the eco-volunteer student club to each other. Thus, the guests from ENU became speakers of the
EcoTEDx-3, which took place on November 11, and in turn invited the staff of the CSE to
participate in the environmental conference in Astana, which is scheduled for spring 2024.

More information about the guest visit can be found in the news: Межуниверситетское
сотрудничество в экологических программах (auca.kg)

Carbon Neutrality Research Conference: 13 scientists and researchers
from all over the country

On October 20, a research conference "Prospects and opportunities for achieving carbon neutrality
of the Kyrgyz Republic until 2050" was held. The event was held by UNDP in the Kyrgyz Republic
together with the Green Alliance of Kyrgyzstan, Green4, the Alliance of Universities for a Green
Economy and Sustainable Development (AVZUR) in partnership with AUCA. 

The main objective of the event was to bring together scientists and researchers from all over
Kyrgyzstan on one site. The conference was attended by representatives of 6 educational
institutions, including teachers from AUCA and AUCA Innovation College, the National Academy of
Sciences of the Kyrgyz Republic, as well as eco–organizations - BIOM, Unison Group,
Dobrosphere, etc. 

A distinctive feature of the event was that all the speakers were practitioners, shared their rich
experience, exchanged opinions, research was conducted on various environmental issues
relevant to our country, and the results of these studies and recommendations are practically
applicable and can be implemented (and are already being implemented).

EcoMovieDay: easy and interesting about complex environmental
problems

On November 4, EcoMovieDay was held in AUCA as part of the "Green AUCA" program. Serious
environmental issues were raised at the event – waste management, proper eco-habits, eco-
awareness, etc. – through entertainment: games, a quiz with prizes (kahut in motion), an eco-
quest, a photo exhibition, showing videos about waste shot by students of TSMA AUCA, master
classes and an eco-fair. The event was attended by schoolchildren and students from different
universities and schools in Bishkek, more than 200 people. 

The Waste Management Network was a partner of the event WasteNet.kg , of which AUCA has
been a member since March 2022. 

We would like to express our gratitude to the volunteers of the Green Club AUCA, who were not
only volunteers in this event, but also co–organizers - they organized and conducted a kahut and
an eco-quest! At the same time, never before have so many volunteers participated in CSE events
– 35 people! Thank you once again to each of you – this event would not have become so bright,
eventful and interesting without the participation and contribution of each of you! 

You will find out more about the event with PHOTOS and VIDEOS in the news: EcoMovieDay:
easy and interesting information about complex environmental issues (auca.kg)

EcoTEDx-3 in the international format: Will Kyrgyzstan be able to
abandon single-use plastic?

On November 11, the 3rd EcoTEDx was held, organized within the framework of the "Green
AUCA" program. This time, the conference has acquired an international scale: in addition to
Kyrgyz speakers, 3 foreign speakers from Kazakhstan and Morocco took part in it. The topics of
the presentations are climate change, waste management, green universities, eco–volunteering,
plastic pollution, development and application of renewable energy in the world and in Kyrgyzstan.
The Waste Management Network was a partner of the event WasteNet.kg . 

A key speaker from Morocco, Professor at Al-Ahawain University in Ifran (Morocco), PhD Ali N.
Akhtar shared the experience of his country, which abandoned the production and use of plastic
bags back in 2016 (Kyrgyzstan will embark on this path next 2024!). It was interesting to learn
firsthand that the use of packages in Morocco has halved in 7 years (but not by 100%!). There was
a lot of controversy and skepticism from society and business, a black market for plastic bags
appeared, it turned out to be difficult to find an alternative to plastic, and many others. On the other
hand, the rejection of packages undoubtedly had a positive effect on the environment (there was
less garbage), as well as civil society and small/medium-sized businesses became more active -
many eco-startups, eco-projects, eco-volunteers appeared. 

After the speeches of all the speakers, an active discussion unfolded, which is why the event was
delayed for an hour. At the same time, the most interesting and pressing questions were asked by
young people – students and schoolchildren.

Anyone who missed this event will be able to watch the live stream on YouTube: EcoTEDx-3
in AUCA in international format (youtube.com) 

Read more about the event here: Эко TEDx в АУЦА: международный формат и проблемы
внедрение экологических практик в повседневную жизнь (auca.kg)

Upcoming Events:
 

Capstone project award winners soon to be announced.

 

OSUN Get Engaged winners will soon be notified. 

 

Global Engagement Fellows Monthly Civic Engagement
Workshops (You can find more information about  the OSUN
Global Engagement Fellows here.)

 

OSUN Applications Open: MA in Human Rights and the Arts 2024-
25 (Deadline: January 5, 2024)

SUPPORT US!

https://link.pblc.it/c/805445264?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aub.edu.lb%2Fccecs%2FPages%2Fdefault.aspx&hash=5e4f46&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/802586387?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aub.edu.lb%2Fccecs%2FPages%2Fdefault.aspx&hash=5e4f46&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/802590416?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftalloiresnetwork.tufts.edu%2Funiversities-as-frontline-responders%2F&hash=9fd3c5&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/805550550?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhac.bard.edu%2Fprograms%2Fdemocracyworkshop2023%2F&hash=1e1b05&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/805550550?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhac.bard.edu%2Fprograms%2Fdemocracy-innovation-hub%2F&hash=ade1e2&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/805550550?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhac.bard.edu%2Famor-mundi%2Fcitizens-assemblies-and-beyond-2023-11-12&hash=39848f&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/804405665?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fauca.kg%2Fru%2Fauca_news%2F5895%2F&hash=f248c3&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/804420418?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fauca.kg%2Fru%2Fauca_news%2F5916%2F&hash=a199f2&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/804441592?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3Dj-Mz7hl5JOo&hash=f441bf&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/804441592?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fauca.kg%2Fru%2Fauca_news%2F5922%2F&hash=e72af2&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/806283980?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fopensocietyuniversitynetwork.org%2Fcivic-engagement%2Fstudents%2Ffellows%2F&hash=4908a1&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/806283980?alt_obj=hre&method=URL&url=https%3A%2F%2Fopensocietyuniversitynetwork.org%2Fopportunities%2Fapplications-open-ma-in-human-rights-and-the-arts-2024-25&hash=222bc4&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://link.pblc.it/c/805483853?alt_obj=btn&method=web&url=http%3A%2F%2F&hash=80040d&chk=0-c16dbe&u=5984fc
https://www.facebook.com/AUCACCE
https://www.instagram.com/auca_cce/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCi0WPNOlKtoD9LxNZlyCaQA
https://auca.kg/en/cce/
mailto:cce@auca.kg%20

